
MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 

SCHOOL OF ARCHITECTURE AND PLANNING 
77 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE, CAMBRIDGE 39, MASSACHUSETTS 

lfay 29, 1946 

Miss Sonia Grodka
Secretary, Meetings Committee 
oennin3ton College 
Bennin gton, Vermont 

Dear Miss Grodka

~ ariy thanks fo r your letter and for t he check. 
Referrin g to your questions, I wish to let you 
know t hat I incurred ten dollars in travellin g 
expenses for my tri p to Bennin g ton. 

I would like to thank you again for your 
invitation, an d tell you how much I enjoyed 
my visit to Bennin g ton • 

.:,incerely yours, 

J- ' : sa Gyorgy Kepes
Associate rrofessor 

TELEPHONE KIRKLAND 6900 




